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I oppose this bill and stand strongly for Oregon's vote for mail system. As a life long 

Oregonian I'm proud to say I've voted in every election - both primaries and general 

elections- since I turned 18.  I only remember once going to the voting booth in the 

early 1990s.  I absolutely love the convenience of vote-by-mail and now the super 

cool way we can track our ballot.  Proud of Oregon.  My mom always said, "You have 

no right to complain if you don't vote!" so of course I took my civic duty seriously and 

always took a stand.  Vote by mail has allowed so many people to have a voice - and 

the right to complain!  I believe our state has worked hard to ensure fair and accurate 

elections and have faith in the vote by mail system we have created please do not 

dismantle this and require people to physically vote in person - this is not the future. 


